
From:	Ackermann,	Steve		
Sent:	Tuesday,	December	19,	2017	11:25	AM	
To:	Steven	Ackermann		
Subject:	WCSC	News	Director	
		
News	Directors	&	General	Managers,	
		
This	is	a	WELCOME	HOME	email.		Dan	Cates	just	announced	to	the	WCSC	staff	that	
Jennifer	Dale	is	coming	home	to	Raycom!		Some	of	you	will	remember	Jennifer	as	Assistant	
News	Director	at	WTVM-WXTX/Columbus	and	also	as	ExecuXve	Producer	at	WMBF/Myrtle	
Beach.			Jennifer	was	part	of	the	launch	team	when	Raycom	built	WMBF	in	2008	and	is	
also	a	graduate	of	the	Raycom	Media	Newsroom	Leadership	Program.			Jennifer	has	been	
News	Director	at	WJHL/Johnson	City	for	the	past	five	years.		During	her	Xme	at	WJHL,	
Jennifer	developed	an	award-winning	invesXgaXve	franchise	and	also	led	the	news	
expansion	when	the	staXon	added	an	ABC	affiliaXon.		WJHL	now	produces	44	hours	of	
weekly	local	news	between	the	two	staXons.		Prior	to	Jennifer’s	first	Raycom	tour,	she	
worked	at	WKRG/Mobile	and	WTVY/Dothan.		Jon,	Anna	Beth	and	Jennifer	are	on	their	way	
to	Charleston	right	now	to	find	a	place—Jennifer	starts	January	29th.			If	you	want	to	reach	
out,	JenniferDale417@Gmail.com	will	get	to	her.	
		
STEVEN ACKERMANN	
Vice President, news	
 	
www.raycommedia.com	
o. 334-206-0368  	
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